
Announcements, May 11, 2025 

• Today is the beginning of Family Life Pregnancy Center’s Baby 

Bottle campaign.  Take a baby bottle home with you, fill it with 

change and dollars and bring back on Father’s day. 

• Young Adults now meeting on Tuesdays at 6:30 pm 

• Wednesday we have family dinner at 5:30 pm Followed by 

Kids, Youth and CR at 6:30 pm  

• Sunday, May 18th is Flock Night, 5 pm at the Sutton’s Club 

House.  Theme is bring what you want.  We will also be 

celebrating the Tolly’s as they will be moving. See Pastor Ray 

or Jan for more details. 

• This year’s VBS (Vacation Bible School) is just around the 

corner.  Monday June 16-19th. If you would like to serve with 

VBS please sign up in the Gathering place.   We also have 

items that are needed.  You can find them out by the Children’s 

Check in in the Gathering place. 

• Saturday, May 24th we will be having another all church prayer 

at 4 pm here in the Sanctuary 

 

See the bulletin for additional activities and ministries available 

here at TNAZ.    

Check for celebration offering  and then invite ushers forward and 

pray to receive tithes and offerings. 

 

 


